
Fremont County Taking Applications for SIRHA’s (Southern Iowa Regional 
Housing Authority) Executive Board 

Fremont County Board of Supervisors is now taking applications for one board seat. 

SIRHA Executive Board 

SIRHA’s Executive Board is a governing body, and meets once per month in Creston on the third 
Wednesday of each month. They offer Zoom, and conference call options as well as mileage 
reimbursement for those that travel to our office for these meetings. One of those meetings 
diverges from routine which is the Annual Meeting held in April where we host a larger group of 
attendees. The Executive Board consists of 14 members with 1 appointment by each County Board 
of Supervisors from our service area in Southwest Iowa, and 1 representative from our Resident 
Advisory Council. Executive Board members assist with the oversight of the SIRHA program 
including reviewing the budget and ensuring we are following and meeting the program standards. 
SIRHA will provide each appointment with a monthly Board Packet that explains our financials and 
any activities happening within our organization for the month. Executive Board members have full 
voting rights as a member of the Board, and also act as a representative of SIRHA for their county to 
bring back information to their county’s elected officials and community agencies. SIRHA works to 
provide decent and affordable housing to low-income families, and we hope that our appointees 
have a passion to support this vision in their own communities.  

Anyone who wishes to apply may pick up a volunteer application from the Fremont County Auditor 
at the Fremont County Courthouse in Sidney, IA, or go to the Fremont County website at 
www.fremontcountyia.gov. 

They must be returned to the Fremont County Auditor’s Office by 4:00 p.m. on March 10, 2025. 

 

Posted 2/26/2025 

 

http://www.fremontcountyia.gov/

